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Mission Statement
All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the whole

child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ.

Upcoming Events

February 7, 2025

Feb. 12- 2nd Gr. Mass @9:00 AM
Feb. 13- GA Missoula Children’s Theatre
Meeting @5:30 PM
Feb. 17- Presidents’ Day-No School
Feb. 19- 1st Gr. Mass @9:00 AM + School
Board Meeting @6:15 PM
Feb. 25- Birthday Cookie Day
Feb. 26- 8th Gr. Mass @9:00 AM
Feb. 28- Gifts of the Spirit Awards @8:25 AM
Mar. 4- Class Picture Day + Guardian Angels
Meeting @6 PM
Mar. 5- Ash Wednesday + 7th Gr. Mass
@9:00 AM
Mar. 10-15- Missoula Children’s Theatre

Guardian Angels Corner

Are you looking for a way to lower your tax
burden? Donating to the All Saints Catholic
School Foundation may be the answer.

The All Saints Catholic School Foundation is
a 501c3 non-profit organization that exists
to support the mission of All Saints Catholic
School by allowing benefactors to make tax
deductible gifts to the school.
These gifts can happen in a variety of ways:

Memorial scholarships - gifts in memory
of a loved one that can be awarded as
recurring scholarships. 
Gift scholarships - allocating a gift for a
specific purpose (such as a school
program, music, art, athletics, or a
specific teacher need).

There are various financial ways to gift to
the Foundation, and if you have questions or
would like to learn more, please contact All
Saints Catholic School at 208-743-4411.

Missoula Children's Theatre Committee
Meeting: Thursday 2/13 @ 5:30 pm in the
school cafeteria. If you are interested in
chairing or volunteering for this event,
please come to the meeting. We would

appreciate any help given to this
wonderful event for the children.

A HUGE thank you to our awesome
school parents, Bret Remacle and

Travis Ulrich, and parishioner
Brennan Duclos for all your hard work

clearing the sidewalks and parking
lots after this week’s snow! We all

really appreciate you!


